
Oyster Bay Town Recognizes Pythians

July 24, 2010

Mid-Island Lodge #828 Knights of Pythias of Massapequa and our Grand Lodge 
council officers of the State of New York were honored to be recognized as we 
celebrated Pythian Recognition  Night,  on July 24,  2010 at  John J.  Burns  Park 
Massapequa, NY.

Supervisor John Venditto, a Pythian member for many years, is very active in the 
workings of our order and in its altruistic endeavors.

Supervisor  Venditto  presented  a  proclamation  to  Grand  Chancellor  Michael 
Sukenick recognizing our fraternal order for being in existence since 1864 and our 
involvement helping the residents of Oyster Bay Town.

Following the presentation, Pythians and many thousands of residents and visitors, 
enjoyed a  memorable  concert  by  Felix  Cavaliere,  a  founding members  of  The 
Young Rascals (later The Rascals) who played all their hits.


